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Dear Parents and Guardians,
 As part of our Year 4 topic focusing on ‘Rivers,’ we are planning a river studies trip to the Wolseley wildlife center on Thursday 9th of June. This will be a very exciting opportunity for the children to learn all about the river Trent, they will be able to participate in a river walk and conduct a science and geographical experiment learning about the speed in which the river flows. 
 The day will consist of three activities: The children will have a go at pond dipping by the lake they have there and they will also be able to create some nature art relating to our river studies topic as well as learning about the river Trent too. We are very much looking forward to taking the children to the Wolseley center and we are confident that this will be an enjoyable trip for the children. There is an abundance of wildlife the children will encounter from Kingfishers to flocks of geese. 
 The children will need to remember to bring the following;

· A warm and waterproof coat.

· Wellies, walking boots or strong trainers.

· Trousers or leggings are preferable as skirts, dresses and shorts do not offer protection from insect bites.

· A sun hat and suncream if it is warm.

· Waterbottles and packed lunches.

The children will not need to come in school uniform for this trip. We will be leaving just after 9:15am and returning to school for 3:15pm. The price of the trip is £15. Please make your payment or voluntary contribution using your ParentPay account, this will also provide permission for your child to attend the trip.
Kindest regards,

The Year 4 team; Mrs Jukes, Miss Jenkins and Mr Parker.


